
Nursery Newsletter – WC: 2nd June 2025.
A great first week back, I can’t quite believe that this is our final half-term before 

the summer holidays. This week, we have enjoyed reading the story, ‘This is the 

Planet Where I Live’ by K.L Going & Debra Fraiser. Whilst reading the story, we 

have discussed Doncaster, being the city where we live but also England, being 

the country that we live in. We have created our own Earths Collages using 

recycled materials. We made our own Earths in the playdough area using blue 

and green playdough. For our Maths learning this week, we have recapped 

counting forwards and backwards to 10. This time, we have used a number line 

to ensure that we recognised our numbers and counted correctly. Can you show 

your Grown-Ups how you count forwards and backwards?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you show your grown-ups 
these sounds you have learnt 

this week?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/27rswjt7

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/3p8du9fs

https://tinyurl.com

/89mxremn
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